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From: Tim T
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Grant Creek rezoning
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 4:26:19 PM


I noted an interesting statistic driving down Grant Creek to the interstate. We all know there is
a significant amount of traffic but has anyone logged how many vehicles go straight and how
many turn right onto the westbound ramp. I counted vehicles on random dates and at random
times. I found that at least 80 percent of vehicles don't make a right turn but go straight. I was
delayed through 2 cycles today at noon. I dont know if  the plan is to just add a right turn lane
without adding a second straight lane. If that is the case, I foresee major traffic problems with
any new development , let alone one this size. Just thought I would pass that along since I
wont be available for the meeting.


Tim Theisen
5855 Prospect Drive
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